SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL - Boys Branch, Juwaiza
Tel: 06 5665775 P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: boys@sissharjah.com_Website: www.sisiuwaiza.com

OUR VISION
Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/092/2022-2023 08/11/2022

( For Grade I to IX & XI)

Dear Parent
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School Juwaiza

The winter vacation for the students commences on Monday, 12™ December 2022 and the
classes resume from Monday, 2" January 2023.

ScHOOL. OFFICE TIMING

The School Office will function during the winter vacation on all the working days (Monday to
Thursday) from 09:00 am to 01:00 pm.

With every good wish
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